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1. Members of the public are hereby informed that, in view of the Government Budget 

that will be presented at a later stage by the Minister of Finance and Economic 

Development, the meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee (MPC), initially 

scheduled for 22 June 2016, is being postponed to a future date.     

 

2. Members of the public will be advised of the date of the next meeting of the MPC in 

due course.       
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